
Dear Supervisors: 
 
I am the lead on one of the roadsheds that are part of the Yorkville Fire Safe Council. The 
county’s fire safe councils have provided significant support to local communities through 
providing reflective signage to chipping services to communications. Please consider the 
serious threat of the wildfire season already upon us and maintain the current level of funding 
for the upcoming year. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Margot Mailliard Rawlins 

 


